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April 9th 
Food Distribution 
2:00 - Until Gone

April 9th 
PTO Meeting 
12:15 - 1:15

April 12th - 16th
Spring Break - No school 
April 19th - April 30th

3rd-5th Grade Panorama Survey
April 22nd

Family Engagement Institute
6:00 - 7:30
April 26th 

Leadership Rally 
2:10 - 2:30
April 29th 

Family Engagement Institute
6:00 - 7:30
April 30th 

Food Distribution 
2:00 - Until Gone

May 3rd - May 7th
Teacher Appreciation Week 

 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF MRS. LUBRANO

I just want to say "thank you" to our parent community.  In the last
month I have talked to over 180 families about either returning in-
person or changing teachers and I have to say that I have enjoyed
each and every conversation.  You have shown such flexibility and
resilience during this school year.  I look forward to our continue
partnership.  

I
n-Person Update
We are excited to announce the following number of students have returned to campus: 

K - 24
1st - 18
2nd - 18
3rd - 22
4th - 15
5th - 15

It has been exhilarating to have students back on campus and they are truly excited to be
coming to school each day.  

Just a reminder, if you are picking up materials curbside from your child's teacher you will
need to park your car and walk up to get your materials during arrival and dismissal times
listed below.  

Arrival:                         Dismissal 
7:40 - 8:05                  10:30 - 10:45       
11:40 - 12:05                12:00 - 12:30

Summer School 
The district has already begun planning for summer school.  If your child was
recommended by their teacher you should have received information in the mail.  If you
have discussed summer school with your teacher and she has recommended your child to
attend and did not receive anything, please call the front office so that we can help.

Spring Break 

There is no school from April 12th - April 16th.  School will resume Monday, April 19th.
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LEADERSHIP NEWS

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT INSTITUTE

Our spring session begins Thursday, April, 22nd.  

We would love to see you there!

During this time you will learn strategies that will

help you as you support your child at home.  Many

of us are struggling to find opportunities to

connect with others and this is a wonderful

opportunity to connect with other families.  

You can find the Zoom Link on ClassDojo.  

LEADER IN ME (LIM)

Tell your child, If I say, "Simon says..." you should not do what I say but do what I do.  You
will need to listen and watch very carefully because this will be tricky
Touch your ears as you say, "Simon says, Touch your toes."
Congratulate your child for listening carefully to your verbal cue.
Touch your eye as you say "Simon says, Touch your elbow." 
Play several rounds, communicating one action with your words and a different action
with your movement.  

Have you ever felt misunderstood?  
Why is listening to understand the other person so important?
What do you think is the single most important communication skill?

April focus: 
Habit 5: Seek first to Understand and then to be understood

This habit strengthens relationships, reduces misunderstandings, and increases trust.  

Try this at home: 
Invite your child to Play "Mixed Up Simon Says"

Ask your child these questions:

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION (PTO)

Please join us the 2nd Friday of the month to

discuss how we can partner together to support

one another.  Our next meeting is Friday, April 

 9th at 12:15.  You can find the Zoom link on

ClassDojo.


